
Conflict of Laws Panel at the AALS
Conference in New Orleans, Jan 4,
2019
The American Association of Law Schools will hold its annual conference in New
Orleans this year, from January 2-6. In this conference, the meeting of the Conflict
of Laws Interest Group will be on Friday January 4, 8:30-10:15. (Yes, early.) The
topic is the new Hague Judgments Convention (the draft Convention is here.)
Speakers will include Louise Ellen Teitz (Rhode Island University) with a view
from the Hague, Trey Childress (Pepperdine/State Dept) with a view from the
State Department, and John Coyle (UNC) with a view from academia. I will chair.
The remarks will  be published later in the Duke Journal of  Comparative and
International Law, but if you are at the AALS Conference, please do come and
discuss there!
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